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� Thoughts: should I keep a tally and give a prize (ex: high-fives all around) to 
the newspaper with the most in-person interviews? 

 
Upcoming 
 

� Meeting of the Coalition opposée à la tarification et la privatisation des services 
publics on January 24th.  

� SSMU General Assembly on February 1st! I will help mobilize and promote. 
Anyone interested in doing classroom announcements or helping out should 
contact me. 

� Interviewing candidates for a second Political Campaigns Coordinator 
� TaCEQ meeting via Skype on January 25th. 
� McGill U. inter-union on January 26th.  
� CLASSE training camp: the Shatner building may be hosting this on Sunday, 

January 29th.  
� Meeting at UQAM on international students' issues, January 31st at 12:30 
� 


